
           

      
 

          
         

            
     

         

 

        
    

  

    

             
   

     

           
 

      

   

   

       
            

   
         

      
           

Research project about friendship in aphasia. 

Hello! Our names are Katie, Brent, Jamie, and Natalie. We are researchers at 
Central Michigan University, Bowling Green State University and Lamar 
University. We want to help people with aphasia keep their friendships strong 
and healthy! 
We’d like to invite you to participate in a research project. 

Who can participate? 

• You must speak English and be a spouse or significant other of 
someone with aphasia. 

What would I do? 

• Meet with one of us to talk about your experiences with friendship and 
aphasia. 

How much time will it take? 

• 1 hour. 

Where will this happen? 

• The interview will be on Zoom. 
• You must have a computer and/or smartphone with a camera and 

internet connection. 
• We can help you set this up. 

What are the potential benefits to society? 
• We hope to help people with aphasia maintain their friendships! 

For more information about the project please contact 
Nora Gulick 

Email: egulick@bgsu.edu 

mailto:egulick@bgsu.edu



